



Week 19
December 12-16, 2022
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School"

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

December	19-22nd	Winter Spirit Week	
December	20th	K-3 Concert @6:00PM	
December	22nd	Junior High Dance	
		10:00-1:00pm	
December	22nd	2 Hour Early Release Day	
December	23rd	Beginning of Winter Break	
		No School	
January	6th	End of Winter Break	

8th Grade Parent Meeting, November 29 @ 5:30-6:00 in the Auditorium.

All after school clubs are full at this time. Please do not submit any more requests.

If you have any extra boys and girls clothes size 5-8, preferably legging/sweats, Mrs. Dobies is accepting donations

Reminder 8th grade parents to submit baby pictures and dedications to Ms. Post or to robinpost@fppspv.net

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr. High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the REASON for their absence.

chrisbronson@fppspv.net

stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child's grade through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Falcon Angel Program

Thank you for all the generous donations. We have adopted 9 Falcons to provide Christmas for. We raised \$1,070. We appreciate all your help, Hooper Family Dental and Mr. Hill for helping us reach our goal!

~ Sawyer F. & Brody A.~





Principal's Message

Franklin Families, Students, and Faculty, As we prepare for Christmas break I would like to invite you to please join us next week on Tuesday, December 20th at 1:12 or 6:00 for our K-3rd grade concert. Our Spirit and Pride assembly will be next Wednesday, December 21st at 1:12. Finally, we will be showing our spirit and pride next week by wearing:

Monday: Team Shirts

Tuesday: Crazy Hair and/or Hat Wednesday: Winter Character Thursday: Dress to Impress

Please enjoy the rest of the holiday season

with your friends and family.

Thank you for your continued support,

Principal Gabaldon

Two Hour Early Release

Thursday, December 22nd is an early release day. K-5th will dismiss at 12:45 and 6th-8th will dismiss at 1:00. There will be no school next Friday, December 23rd.

Franklin School is wondering if any of you were planning on remodeling your kitchen and would consider making a donation of good working kitchen stoves and kitchen sink cabinets to our home economics department? We are looking for 4 electric stoves and four sink cabinets for the classes to use. Please contact the office if you can help

LOST AND FOUND!!!!

We have a lot of time on our playgrounds. If your child is missing a jacket, lunchbox, or water bottle, it probably is on one of our playgrounds. All items left at Winter Break will be donated.

Franklin Swag

We have partnered with one of our local vendors, Blind Dog Apparel & Design, and are excited to introduce our Franklin swag! Please click on the link below to see what options we have for youth and adults. If you are interested in purchasing any items please complete your purchase through the website. Franklin School will not be accepting orders in person or over the phone all orders must be processed through the website link. Orders using the website link will be open until December 23rd and items will be delivered to the school around January 13th, 2023. Franklin Swag